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Dear Parents and Carers,

Proud to be part of

Wishing you all a restful weekend.
Warm regards,

Mrs Oldfield and the WBP Team 

We also celebrated our WBP Science Week with workshops, assemblies and
investigations linked to our theme of Change and Adapt. The children focused on how
we can change and adapt our daily habits to improve our natural environment, the
role worms play in keeping our soil aerated and fertile, how to minimise food waste
at home and school and the impact of climate change on our natural world. Please
do speak to your children about their experiences to find out more! 

Another busy and exciting week of learning has passed! 

We are incredibly proud of our Y1 and Y2 children who have been participating in the
national Phonics Screening tests this week. They have all shown our values of
aspiration and resilience and were able to celebrate their phonics leaning by reading
a selection of real and alien words.

In Year 4 the children have also been trying their best to share their times tables
knowledge by sitting the national MTC (Multiplication Tables Check) in which
children are asked 25 tables questions and have 3 seconds to give their answer.
Thank you to all those parents that support your child’s learning at home as it
makes a huge difference to their confidence and recall skills. 

Year 6 children also worked extremely hard to organise our WBP Enterprise Event.
The children created their own mini businesses selling homemade cakes and
biscuits, a range of exciting games to test our skills and resilience as well as
washing cars! Thank you to everyone for supporting their endeavours – the children
raised a total of £473 which will go towards their end of term trip and disco.

As you are all aware, news was shared this week that I will be relocating with my family to start a new
role in January 2026. Thank you for all the kind words and warm wishes received, they are all much
appreciated. We will of course keep you updated with regards to the recruitment process to ensure WBP
continues to develop and thrive. 

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.instagram.com/willow_bank_primary/
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Year 1

Year 2

Year R

Year 2 had an exciting and energetic Sports Day filled
with fun and smiles! The children took part in races,
obstacle courses, and team games, showing great
enthusiasm and teamwork. Everyone tried their best,
cheered each other on, and celebrated each other's
efforts. It was a wonderful day of outdoor fun, and we
are so proud of how well Year 2 represented their
school!

Year 1 had an action-packed Sports Day, filled with
excitement and energy! The children showcased their
agility and teamwork during the obstacle course,
balanced skilfully in the beanbag race, dashed to
victory in the sprint races, and cheered each other on in
the relays. It was a fantastic celebration of fun, fitness,
and friendship, with smiles all around!

Magnolia Class had an amazing time at Sports Day! We
took part in exciting activities like the obstacle course,
running races, relay races, and the bean bag challenge.
We had so much fun and really enjoyed cheering on our
teams. One of our favourite parts was collecting all the
fun stickers – they made us feel like champions! What a
fantastic day full of teamwork, laughter, and energy!

OUR CORE VALUE FOR
SUMMER TERM 1 IS

CURIOSITY
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Well done Our target is over 96%

 Magnolia - 87% Yew - 95%

 Hornbeam - 92% Redwood - 97%

Almond - 96%

Hazel - 98% Walnut - 97%

Larch -96% Sycamore - 96% 

`

Respect Integrity Kindness Resilience Aspiration Curiosity

We a r e  l ook i ng  f o r  Read  w i th  Me
vo lun t ee r s  a t  W i l l ow  Bank !  The se
vo lun t ee r s  w i l l  v i s i t  ou r  Y r  1  &  2
c la s s rooms  and  l i s t en  to  ou r  ch i l d r en
r ead .

I f  you  a r e  i n t e r e s t ed  i n  vo lun t ee r i ng  w i th
u s  f o r  30  m inu t e s  o r  an  hou r  ea ch  week ,
t hen  p l ea se  pop  i n to  t he  o f f i c e  t o
exp r e s s  you r  i n t e r e s t  and  p i c k  up  ou r
app l i ca t i on  pack .

 KS1 & EYFS Parent Reading Morning

Every Thursday from 8:40-9:10am

All parents and carers welcome! 

A reminder that we have our Chance To Chat.

As a school we provide ongoing support for the children’s wellbeing and mental heath to which one of the methods
is they can fill out a form while in school to express their worries. The form then gets placed in the ‘Chance to chat’
box where it will be addressed by the wellbeing team.
We also have an online form which is located on the school website named ‘Chance to chat’.
The children can complete the form if they are worried about something or need some advice? A member of staff
will get back to the child at school.

Please copy the link below and paste in the search bar and it will direct you straight to the form.
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvrWB2Z-r0qnuEuN-

giOI1CAPQc0X4RFje43giTliLNUOE5BWUFISE40VjBXODZYRVFITlNXVzZYNCQlQCN0PWcu

School Reminder
Children should not arrive earlier than 8.20am, for Bagel Breakfast club from 8.25am - 8.35am

School gates close at precisely 8:50am. After this time, entrance is via the school office 
and parents will need to sign your child/children in using the screen.
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